

The Hon. Stuart Ayres MP

Minister for Enterprise, Investment and Trade Minister for Tourism and Sport Minister for Western Sydney

Reference: CDGS22/191

Mr Michael Burgess General Manager Harrington Bowling Club Pty Ltd 50 Beach St Harrington NSW 2427 Email: michael@clubharrington.com.au

Dear Mr Burgess,

Thank you for your application for a grant under the 2021/22 Local Sport Grant Program administered by the Office of Sport.

I am pleased to advise that Harrington Bowling Club Pty Ltd has been successful in securing funds under this program for Website Re-Design Harrington Bowling Club. An amount of \$2,000.00 has been awarded for this project to your organisation, subject to the terms and conditions of the grant.

I wish you every success with your project in the coming year. Information relating to your grant, including terms and conditions and how to access the funding will be forwarded to you shortly by the Office of Sport. When you receive this notification, you should act promptly to claim your grant.

Please contact the Office of Sport, Grants Unit via email grantsunit@sport.nsw.gov.au to seek any further advice on the grant acceptance process.

Yours sincerely

The Hon. Stuart Ayres MP

Minister for Enterprise, Investment and Trade Minister for Tourism and Sport

Minister for Western Sydney

7 June 2022